
 

 

 

 

2 June 2023 

Dear Returning Master of Landscape Architecture Student: 

Welcome back to the Department of Landscape Architecture. 

We are making arrangements for the new academic year and ask you to note that all Master Students must 
register online.  Access for registration in the Faculty of Graduate Studies will begin on July 20, 2023. Please get 
in touch with the Graduate Program Advisor, Tobi Hawkins, before registering. Registration will be confirmed 
through your Aurora Account. 

Please note that classes resume in person on Wednesday, September 6, 2023 (including LARC 7310 LD Seminar 
1). I encourage you to check the University’s Coronavirus website for more information and updates on safety 
protocols and prevention measures. 

The Landscape Architecture Student Manual and Thesis/Practicum Guideline for 2023-24 will be available on the 
department website in July and should be read by all master students. The Graduate Calendar is available at 
Graduate Studies < Umanitoba.  

If you have questions or wish to contact Tobi Hawkins, the Graduate Student Advisor, please email her at 
Tobi.Hawkins@umanitoba.ca. We look forward to working with you for another joyful and productive year. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anna Thurmayr  
Head and Professor  
Department of Landscape Architecture 

 


